
From: Amirault, Stephen
To: Eldredge, Susan F.
Cc: Amirault, Stephen
Subject: FW: Disposal cost letter
Date: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 1:45:56 PM
Attachments: disposalcostletter.pdf

Susan,
 
I found the attached cost estimate that Consolidated Tire sent to me that I had not inserted in
 Oculus.  We had approved the same $3,400 amount based on the same estimate that the facility
 had sent to us in 2014.
 
Sorry for the confusion on my part.
 
Stephen Amirault
 
From: Dennis Mulberger [mailto:consolidatedtire@aol.com] 
Sent: Friday, May 15, 2015 9:01 AM
To: Amirault, Stephen <Stephen.Amirault@dep.state.fl.us>
Subject: Disposal cost letter
 
Stephen
 
Attached is the disposal cost letter that you needed.  I apologize for the delay.  Please inform me of what
 is wrong with my first quarter report.  I reviewed it and the only error I could see  was the date at the
 bottom.  It should be 4/3/15.
 
 
Dennis Mulberger
386-212-2048
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